
Phyllis Mingione 

Subject: 	 RE: Mandatory E-filing 

From: Brian Gustman <bqustman@qustmanlaw.com> 

Sent: Monday, August 23, 2021 6:39 PM 

To: eFiling Comments <efilingcomments@nycourts.gov> 

Subject: Mandatory E-filing 

I think this is the best course of action for the future of our profession. 

Brian Gustman, Esq. 

Gustman Law P.C. 

11 Broadway, Suite 615 

New York, New York 10004 

(212) GUSTMAN 

(718) 855-5588 

(866) 855-5008/Fax 

*Licensed to Practice in New York and New Jersey 

www.gustmanlaw.com  

Please be CAREFUL when clicking links or opening attachments from external senders. 
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